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Special Notice 
 
 

 
To:     All residents  
 
Date:  September 7, 2021 
  
Re:      Back Flow Device Test   
 
Please be advised that the cold water supply will be turned off on Friday, 
September 10, 2021, between the hours of 9:00 AM to 3:00 PM for 
approximately 15-20 minutes provided, there are no unforeseen circumstances. 
 
The shutdown is necessary to perform the annual testing of our backflow 
devices required by NYS and the Village of Ossining Building Dept.  
 
As the water supply is restored, you may experience discolored water resulting 
from the disturbance of mineral deposits.  This is a common occurrence and 
will subside as the water is used. 
  
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you for your 
cooperation. 
  

Joe Giampietro 
Facilities Manager   
 


